
 
 

 

  

 

10 July 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Due to the success of our lunchtime choir this year, I am eager to continue running the choir as we move 
into next academic year. 
 
The lunchtime choir will, again, run for both Key Stage One and Key Stage Two children and we will 
rehearse every Wednesday lunch time. 
 
We will perform in assemblies within school to our peers and teachers and I hope to arrange a school 
concert so that you can come and see what your children have been doing, as well as Christmas carolling 
and various other events throughout the year. 
 
The choir will start from the second week back next academic year (Wednesday 11th September 2024) and 
will then run weekly. 
 
If your child would like to continue singing in the choir or your child would like to sign up and join, could 
you please email the Office or come and speak to me in the playground by Friday 6th September so that I 
am able to compile a register for our Banwell School Choir 2024-2025. 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Sarah Dockerty 
Music Subject Lead 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 
Headteacher: Mrs C Pocock 

 

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset, BS29 6DB 

Telephone: 01934 822498  Fax: 01934 825020 

Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk 

 

  

  

  


